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December 13, 2016

Franklin Township School
PO Box 368
Quakertown NJ 08868-0368

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the NORWESCAP Food Bank, 1 would like to extend our sincerest thanks
Jor your donation of 43 pounds of assorted food to our organization. Your support will
enable the Food Bank to continue providing food fo those in need.

Last year, the Food Bank distributed more than 2,000,000 pounds of food to 120
charitable agencies. These charities include emergency feeding programs, soup kitchens,
shelters, onsite feeding programs, and adult and children’s day care centers.

Again, thank you. Your support means so much to our neighbors in need.

With warmest regards, :
; "’/ 7 > W j :
C_\/JJW 1/ Z/ Please retain this receipt for your records. In
- accordance with IRS requirements, no goods
. or services were provided by the
Helene Meissner NORWESCAP Food Bank in return for your
; contribution.
Food Bank Director Our Federal Tax ID# is 22-1777156.




The Work-Family Connection
_,_A;fte_r School Enrichment P‘f@grﬁm

For |

December 2016

* Franklin Township Board of Education
¢/o Dr. Carol Fredericks, Superintendent
228 Quakertown Road

Quakerfown, New Jersey 08868

Dear Members of the Board of Education,

The Work-Family Connection is proud to be the provider of your Before and After School Programs. The Work-
Family Connection is also a dedicated partner with your school district and with your community.

In the spirit of giving this Holiday Season, The Work-Family Connection has made a donation to the Board of
Education to go towards the Dollars For Denim Fund. The check is enclosed.

We are happy to contribute to this wonderful addition to the school.

Happy Holidays to All,
/ a@a ,ﬂ/g_' /y,&& "y
Aurora Pipeling

Chief Executive Director

Enclosure



